
From: Doll, Laura 
Sent: 10/16/2013 1:59:48 PM 
To: elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov (elizaveta.malashenko@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Cc: Clanon, Paul (paul.clanon@cpuc.ca.gov) 
Bcc: 
Subject: FW: CPUC Reportable Incident: San Bruno 

FYI: I'm told that gas was shut in at 12:21 pm. 

From: Redacted 
Sent: Wednesday, October 16, 2013 12:21 
To: UO EP Gas 

PM 

Cc: Redacted Yam annnhi Rich W • H inn ins John- Redacted Wisman, 
Doua: Schwartz. Christopher: Redacted Escamilla, Jesus; Redacted 
Redacted 
Subject: CPUC Reportable Incident: San Bruno 

PG&E reported a T&R crew was working at 175 Acacia Ave in San Bruno (XST San Felipe) struck and 
partially pulled off a 3/4 -inch steal Tee on a 2-inch steal main at approx. 0915 hrs with a backhoe, 
causing an unintentional release of gas. A second crew was dispatched at approx. 0915 hrs and 
arrived on site at approx. 0940 hrs. Crew is currently working with local engineering, an isolation plan 
relative to shutting in the effected main has been established. A 2-way shut in with the use of bolt-on 
control fittings will be utilized. Shut in time yet to be determined, but estimated time of shut-in is 1230 
hours. There is a valid USA ticket. Post-Accident Testing was completed. 

The FD has the street blocked off and about 8 customers are without gas service. The Peninsula OEC 
is activated for communications only and an elementary school that is located about a mile away is 
being evacuated. 

There were no injuries. No media as of yet. This incident is being reported to the CPUC only due to 
operator judgment and evacuation of the elementary school. 

Senior Compliance Analyst - Gas Operations Support Team/Pacific Gas and Electric Company 

Redacted 
COST Shared Line: 925.328.5400 Redacted 
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